

Join us at Snug Primary School for our Launching into Learning programs "Little Sprouts" and

"Branching Out"

Little Sprouts is held in the Kindergarten Room Thursdays from 9-10:45am

Branching Out will sometimes be at school and often "out and about" as per our term calendar

We would like to extend a welcome to new families to join our programs and are

excited to welcome back our 2016 families.

Jane Martyn

Georgie Chilcott

(Little Sprouts Coordinator)

(Branching Out Coordinator)

Please contact the school office on 62679230 to find out more.



Launching into Learning

Talk, read and play with your child every day.





